
UPCOMING EVENTS  

 

JUNE 11—ANNUAL MEETING. 

This year’s annual meeting will be a very special affair.  We will be thanking outgoing board 
members Doug Landwehr and Ran Shaffner for their five years of service and welcoming in-
coming board members Richard Melvin, Edwin Poole and Rick Segal.   
We will meet and eat at the South Picnic Shelter at the Recreation Park at 5:00 PM.  We would 
greatly appreciate a big turn out for this event. 
If you are interested in participating please register with Hillrie Quin at 526-2385 or 
hmquin@frontier.com  by June 9.   
 

 

.Kelsey Trail Hike 
May 14, 2011 
 
About 40 hikers  
enjoyed the shuttle, 
hike, lunch, and espe-
cially the historic char-
acters they met along 
the way. 
 
Photo of the first of two 
groups. 
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June—August Activities 
 June 11 Annual Meeting 
 June 18 Work Trip 
 July 16 Work Trip 
 August 20 Work Trip 

SATURDAY WORK TRIPS—SEE DATES ABOVE 

If you are interested in participating please register with Hillrie Quin at 526-2385 or 
hmquin@frontier.com .  We will meet at the upper parking lot (near the pool entrance) behind 
the Rec Park at 9:00 AM for a brief orientation session.  We will be working on the new trail in 
the Rec Park to connect the Highlands Historical Society to the Rec Park Loop and on the Kel-
sey—Big Bear Pen connector trail.  Participants will be furnished the necessary tools and safety 
equipment.  Participants should bring water, rain gear, and a day pack to hold them.  Wearing 
clothes that can get dirty is advised.  
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TRAIL CONSTRUCTION NEWS 
 
Tate Landscaping was awarded the contract for construction on Big Bear Pen Mountain.  They began work in 
March.  At this point they have completed the side trail from the big staircase on Big Bear Pen Road to the main 

trail and have completed construction of the main trail from the second 
horseshoe curve to the big view.  They are about 45% complete and 
should finish in August, 2011. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The volunteer crews are currently working 
on the connector between Big Pear Pen 
Road and the Kelsey Trail.  They will return 
to work on the Historical Society trail as 
soon as rock is available for steps.  This 
should be either the June or July work trip. 


